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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 Sonia Corral OBJ2014/6903/P 22/12/2014  09:51:32 I want to OBJECT to this application on the grounds that the proposed building is far too big for the 

space: it will be an eyesore, will crowd us all in, it wil take all the light in an area that is already very 

unfriendly with traffic and noise. WE NEED GREEN SPACES with small, one or two storey buildings 

AT MOST.

Isokon Flats

Lawn Rd

NW3 2xd

 keith sedgwick SUPC2014/6903/P 20/12/2014  01:10:43 I would like to see more than one three bedroom, shared-ownership, property in this development, 

which is similar in scale to 52 Prince of Wales road and which has only one such unit.

Over the next ten year, there are only thirty three bedroom shared ownership properties in the pipeline, 

for the whole botough.

54 wellesley road

london

nw5 4pn

 Sonia Corral OBJ2014/6903/P 22/12/2014  09:51:15 I want to OBJECT to this application on the grounds that the proposed building is far too big for the 

space: it will be an eyesore, will crowd us all in, it wil take all the light in an area that is already very 

unfriendly with traffic and noise. WE NEED GREEN SPACES with small, one or two storey buildings 

AT MOST.

Isokon Flats

Lawn Rd

NW3 2xd

 Tony Cline COMMNT2014/6903/P 25/12/2014  17:18:15 Ensure maximum possible number of homes at genuine social rent prices are included as a condition of 

planning approval.

105 Constantine 

Road

London

NW32LR

 Keith Price COMMNT2014/6903/P 21/12/2014  12:33:09 I would request please that extra time be given for comments on this application.  It is unfortunate that 

it has been filed at the beginning of the holiday period when many people are preparing for Christmas 

and the New Year.  Clearly the large scale of this development requires considered opinions from local 

people and the distraction of the holiday period makes it virtually impossible for this to happen.   I note 

also that the earlier consultation and exhibition of the proposed development at the Old Town Hall over 

a single weekend was conducted during the summer holiday period. Again not a particularly convent 

time to allow for proper consultation of a proposal likely to generate some divergent views!  I look 

forward to being able to file my comments on this application when I have had an opportunity to 

discuss it with my neighbours.  Hence my request please for an extension to your timetable.

Thank you

34 Cressy Road

 Diana Minler OBJ2014/6903/P 22/12/2014  09:52:22 I want to OBJECT to this application on the grounds that the proposed building is far too big for the 

space: it will be an eyesore, will crowd us all in, it wil take all the light in an area that is already very 

unfriendly with traffic and noise. WE NEED GREEN SPACES with small, one or two storey buildings 

AT MOST.

Isokon Flats

Lawn Rd

NW3 2xd
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